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JOIN US ON HOMECOMING SUNDAY !
OCTOBER 19, 2 0 1 4

E L E V E N  O ' C L O C K  M a s s  a t  S t .  Ti m o t h y ' s  C h u rc h
f o l l o w e d  i m m e d i a t e l y  b y  l u n c h e o n  a t

Q u i d n e s s e t t  C o u n t r y  C l u b 
H o n o r i n g  t h e  C l a s s  o f  1 9 6 4 - 5 0 t h  R e u n i o n
a n d  a l l  f i v e  y e a r  c l a s s e s  e n d i n g  i n  4  a n d  9

U S E  R E S E RVAT I O N  F O R M  I N S I D E  T H I S  N E W S L E T T E R

  DEADLINE DATE FOR RESERVATIONS - Saturday, OCTOBER 11!

From Points South: Take I-95 North
	 Take Exit 13 toward US- Route 1/TF Green Airport
	 Merge onto Airport Connector Road
	 Take US-1 Post Road ramp
	 Turn LEFT onto Post Road/US-Route 1 North
	 Turn RIGHT onto Airport Road
	 Turn RIGHT onto Warwick Avenue
	 1799 Warwick Avenue is on the right.
From Points North: Take I-95 South
	 Take Exit 13 toward US Route 1/TF Green Airport
	 Merge onto Airport Connector Road
	 Take US Route 1 Post Road ramp
	 Turn LEFT onto Post Road/ US Route 1 North
	 Turn RIGHT onto Airport Road
	 Turn right onto Warwick Avenue
	 1799 Warwick Avenue is on the right

Leaving the Church take a LEFT (North) on Warwick Avenue
Turn LEFT onto Airport Road
Turn LEFT onto Post Road/US Route 1 South (about 6.5 miles)
Turn LEFT onto Forge Road at traffic lights
Bear RIGHT onto Old Forge Road (you will see Chianti’s Restaurant)
Continue to end of Old Forge Road
Turn LEFT onto North Quidnessett Road
Quidnessett Country Club is on the left

DIRECTIONS

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL  
Janice Pucci 401 353 4777 or use Contact Page at stxavieralumnae.org

All checks should be made out to St. Xavier Alumnae Association
and sent to P.O. Box 20452, Cranston, RI  02920

NO CASH

 TO: St. Timothy's Church, 1799 Warwick Avenue, Warwick, RI 02889
                                             Tel:  401 739 9552

FROM  St. Timothy's Church to Quidnessett Country Club, 950 North Quidnessett 
Road, North Kingstown, RI 02852        Tel:  401 884 1100

    Monthly Alumnae Meetings
      2nd Wednesday of Month   
      Check Web site for details
        stxavieralumnae.org

     Homecoming Sunday
        October 19, 2014
 
    Mass for Deceased Alumnae
      St. Francis Xavier Church
         East Providence, RI
      Noon Mass - November 7

Calendar

HOW TO CONTACT US

E-mail through Web site
  stxavieralumnae.org
                 or
        Send Note to:
      P.O. Box 20452
   Cranston, RI 02920

              

All of our dedicated 
Executive

Board Members
 who 

voluntarily 
give

 their very precious time 
so gracefully to the 

Association’s success
and

special thanks 
to the

  50th Class Reunion
 Committee of 1964

   THANK YOU TO:

501 c 3 
Nonprofit

Public Charity
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CLASS REPRESENTATIVES for HOMECOMING
If you have any questions, please contact a representative

associated with your class below 

	 Although I was a little tentative when asked 
if I would be a  representative for the class of 1964, 
I was also excited about seeing my classmates and 
friends after 50 years! I was so pleased to get
positive responses when requesting ladies to join 
our reunion committee. The camaraderie which 
began during our high school days just deepened 
during our many committee meetings. It was as if 
time had never passed with the conversation and 
lots of laughter even after so many years.
	 Deep sadness did befall us during our 
preparation, with the loss of one of our members, 
Marjie Calnan DeAngelis. But it is uplifting to 
recall what a hardworking committee member she 
was and how her dry sense of humor and jokes, so 
many times, had us in stiches. 
	 We are grateful for the gift of time that God 
gave all of us to be together--however short.           
	 Rest in peace dear Marjie.

All other classes Janice Pucci, 401 353 4777
jepucci22@gmail.com  or  use contact page at

stxavieralumnae.org

Do you have some news or story since graduating from 
SXA to share? If so, please use the  Alumnae Class Notes     

form in the middle of page 7 or contact Mary at 
grace14@cox.net - Tel: 401 828 2761

The church cannot be herself without the woman 
and her role. The woman is essential for the church. 
Mary, a woman, is more important than the bishops.  
                                                                      Pope Francis

65th Reunion - Class of 1949

25th Reunion - Class of 1984
Maureen O'Gorman

401 465 2844
leneker@aol.com

35th Reunion - Class of 1979
Kathy Marino Chenard

401 662 6040   
Michaela McGrath Hood

508 830 1940

70th Reunion - Class of 1944
Virginia MacDonald Hurley

   401 467 7777

55th Reunion - Class of  1959
Joan McKenna O'Rourke

401 949 0839
jemjem24@verizon.net  

Joyce Tartaglia 
401 942 6906

jtartaglia15@verizon.net

45th Reunion - Class of  1969
Barbara Auger Papitto

401 828 5751
bpapitto@verizon.net

Natalie McCaughey McKenna
401 828 0711

irishmomma@verizon.net
60th Reunion - Class of 1954

Barbara Carlin Andrews
401 724 6592 

Elizabeth Rainone Iezzi
578 6664

Carol McKenna McGrath
401 942 9189

Beverly Zoglio Tomao

50th Reunion Class of 1964
Congratulations!

Beverly Zoglio Tomao
Representative for Class of 1964

50th Reunion Committee
401 232 3608

All Scholarships are announced on
Homecoming Sunday at 

Quidnessett Country Club.
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Like many of our dear alumnae, Carmela 
(Greico) Moran  '64, feels eternally blessed for having 
had the opportunity to attend St. Xavier Academy where 
she received an excellent education and the Christ-
like faith she deeply relies on to this day.  That 
was valuable to her strength when at the age of 42 she 
was diagnosed with ALL Leukemia. Carmela’s 
faith, loving brother Michael, his wife Cathy 
and Carmela's entire family, along with  the 
wonderful professionals at Dana Farber, brought 
her through those extremely harsh chemo treatments 
with results of being totally cured.  

In addition, Carmela is thankful to St. Xavier’s 
for the forever friendships she made there with Ann 
(Macchiarola) Johnson, Theresa (Matarese) Santopietro 
(deceased) and Carol (Langella) Antar (deceased). Their 
valued friendships provided opportunities for talking 
things over, laughing and providing nonjudgmental 
support for those problems that inevitably crop up in 
life. 

At times, suddenly and uncontrollably, good 
things, including great friendships, do end. Her very 
dear friend, Theresa, became very ill. She called for 
Carmela to be by her side that day she passed away. 
Carmela promised to continue being family to Theresa’s 
son who is mentally challenged (due to loss of oxygen at 
birth). The professionals told Theresa and her husband 
to institutionalize him. They refused to follow that 
recommendation. From infancy, they took care of all his 
needs at home.  	

Carmela has kept the promise made to her good 
friend Theresa.  David has worked for many years at 
Carmela’s family-run business, Metro Honda, where 
he does miscellaneous jobs. He is an endearing person, 
bringing joy and love to all of his coworkers. David 
participates in family gatherings and other organized 
events. Carmela is a true mother figure to him with a 
promise to be that forever.

Faith, Promises and Friends Forever

Annual Membership dues -- October, 2014 to October, 2015 
Your presence is important to us, but in the event you are unable to  attend 
Homecoming on October 19, please use the Reservation form on Page 7 
for your dues payment and scholarship donation.

    ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES AND
SCHOLARSHIP DONATIONS

Up-to-date dues-paying members may sponsor a child, grandchild, 
niece, nephew or foster child for a Catholic high school scholarship. 
Further information will be forthcoming in 2015 for dues-paying 
members. Applications, as always, will be available for downloading 

online at:
 stxavieralumnae.org 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS

The culture of prosperity deadens us; we are thrilled 
if the market offers us something new to purchase. 

In the meantime all those lives stunted
for lack of opportunity seem a mere spectacle; 

they fail to move us.  Pope Francis
We pray you will be moved to keep up to date with annual ($10) Membership Dues, needed desperately to defray costs of printing this newsletter.  
And please help students with the high tuition of  a Catholic high school education by donating to the Scholarship Fund. Or, if you are able to do 

so, consider setting up a Permanent Endowment Fund or Memorial Scholarship in someone's name -- (See pages 4 and 7).

CLASS NOTES AND NEWS

RESTING IN PEACE
Fred Crothers, Class of '55 at Providence College, passed away 
March 6, 2014. He leaves his wife Rita (Gillooly) '55 SXA, 
daughters, Deborah, Monica and Laura Ansel, son-in-law, Donald 
Ansel and grandchildren, Ryan and Catherine Ansel.

Mary Reddington Tasca - '46 - and husband Earl will celebrate 
65 years of marriage on September 25. They are blessed with 
7 children, 9 grandchildren and 2 great-granddaughters. "I had 
some great classmates. I just wish many of them would still be 
with me. Looking forward to seeing some of them on October 19 
at Homecoming. Many thanks to Mary Brennan for keeping us 
informed and all her hard work. Thanks for the newsletter also."

ANNIVERSARY

RETIREMENT
Judith Benson McGinn - '61 - retired as Director of Religious 
Education (2008) at St. Paul Parish in Foster, RI after 15 years.

CLASS OF 1963
The Class of 1963 gives a big 'thank you' to Sandi Arnone for 
starting 2013 reunion efforts well over a year before the final 
date!  She worked endlessly trying to find every classmate.  Not 
only did Sandi do an incredible amount of work for the reunion 
committee, but at the same time she took care of her very ill 98 
year old mother. Love and sympathy is sent to Sandi who lost her 
mom in September, 2013.

Barbara Smith Anderson - '63 -, enjoyed a fifteen day tour to 
China including Expo!

Diana Grady Humphrey -'63 - is the grateful receiver of a heart 
transplant. Diana who was diagnosed in 1989 waited ten years
before receiving her transplant. She feels wonderful, enjoying every 
day with her family (five children) and five grandchildren. She 
loved renewing old friendships and making new acquaintances at 
the 50th reunion last year!

Check out past 50th Reunion pictures on our web site: 
 stavieralumnae.org 

Click on Homecomings and then choose 
Reunion Year at top of the page.
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office and remained there until his retirement.  Carolyn 
Pucci, our first born, is an RN in Boca Raton Regional 
Hospital Emergency Room.  Our second born, Leslie 
Lancia, (husband, Richard) is second grade teacher 
at Stephen Olney School in North Providence. I am 
the very proud grandmother to Richard Lancia Jr., a 
junior at George Washington University, Sara Lancia, 
a freshman at Fairfield Universiy and Nicholas Lancia, 
8th grade student at Ponagansett Middle School.
	 "I love being involved in my community, 
which includes being an officer at the Bonnet Shores 
Women’s Club, and past president (three times) for the 
North Providence Women’s Democratic League. I am 
a communicant and volunteer at Mother of Mankind 
Church. Currently I am a member of the North 
Providence Board of Canvassers. As Chairlady of our 
1955 St. Xavier 50th reunion, I coordinated having 
Mass at the St. Xavier Chapel on Broad Street in 
Providence. My happy, busy life includes enjoying my 
family, visiting my sister in Virginia, and meeting with 
friends in a Hi-Low Jack League and Bingo.  

"As president of 
the St. Xavier 
Alumnae 
Association, I look 
forward to our 
meetings, attended 
by so many faithful 
board members. I 
take seriously the 
responsibilities 
that come with the 
duties involved in 

preparation for annual October Homecomings 
and raising alumnae funds for our Catholic 
high school scholarships. The importance of 
this program can never be underestimated 
because it assists so many families with the 
extraordinary expense of Catholic high school 
tuition today. We have very generous alumnae 
members who donate to this annual fund on 
a regular basis. The Association counts on 
the faithful, annual support of our dedicated 
alumnae, whether able to attend Homecomings 
or not. I sincerely appreciate that!"

Janice Monaco Pucci, Class of 1955  
attended Nelson Street School (now J.F. Kennedy) 
and George J. West Jr. High School. But she always 
wanted to attend a Catholic school. "I entered St. 
Xavier Academy as a freshman. I have memories of 
a tiny room in the convent. In my sophomore year 
(classical/college division), my homeroom teacher 
was Sister Mary Marjorie—my favorite. I was 
the oldest in my class and first to have a driver’s 
license. When the nuns found out that I took my 
mom’s car to school occasionally, they asked if I 
would drive them to the Mount once in a while. 
Mom’s car was a five-passenger coupe. I recall how 
Sister Marjorie, Sister Audrey and Sister Emily 
(who was very tall) very much appreciated those 
rides even though all were squished into the back 
seat, garbed in the traditional stiffly starched habits 
and long black dresses. I had many close friends 
at St. Xavier Academy, but my closest friend was 
Janice Pezzullo. I introduced her 
to my cousin, Richard. 
They have been married 
for over 50 years.
          "Upon turning 16, 
I worked at John the 
Shoeman on Mathewson 
Street as a salesgirl,
which was followed by a 
job in their office. During 
that time, they became a 
national shoe company, 
opening the first mill 
outlets throughout the 
USA. When I decided to go to Bryant College (now 
Bryant University), they said there would be a job 
waiting for me when I graduated. That promise 
was fulfilled when after college I became the boss’s 
secretary. I remained with that company until 1962, 
when they merged with an Atlanta company and 
moved their corporate offices to Sharon, MA.
	 "In 1962 I married the boy next door. We 
have two daughters. While they were at school 
all day, I became secretary at my husband’s law 

Janice has done a lot more for the Association than she 
mentions here. She took on the role of President of the 
Association along with a very busy schedule, not to 
mention caring for family needs, which unexpectedly 
came upon her. So, from all of us on the Executive 
Board --Thank you Jan--we appreciate all you’ve done 
to help bring success to the Association!

Janice Monaco Pucci, Alumnae Association President, 2013 - 2015



FIRST NAME	                                  MAIDEN                                                         LAST

CLASS YEAR	        PHONE                                                             E-MAIL

STREET                                                                    CITY			           STATE                                  ZIP

I am interested in having more information about establishing a permanent scholarship endowment fund to assist 
Catholic high school students sponsored by annual dues-paying members of the St. Xavier Alumnae Association.

Please consider establishing a Permanent Scholarship Endowment Fund in your name 
or in memory of a loved one.  For further information, please fill out the form below and 
mail to St. Xavier Alumnae Association , P. O. Box 20452 Cranston, RI  02920 
 (or call Barbara at 401 828 5751) --For one time scholarships, please see bottom of page 7.

PERMANENT SCHOLARSHIP ENDOWMENT FUND
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†
Our prayerful sympathy to the friends and families 

of the following alumnae 
whose deaths we note with sorrow.

Class Class

 Rejoicing in the glorious light of God's Kingdom 
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HELEN RYDER – Honoris Causa (Class of 1928)
1934 RITA MURPHY
1935 RITA CASSIDY VIERLING

1935 ANN BOWEN CUSICK
1935 SR. MABEL ANNE KELLY, RSM (formerly Sr. M. Donalda)
1936 BLANCHE GRAICHEN D’ANGELO
1936 SR. MADELEINE SAN SOUCI, RSM (formerly Sr. M. Augustine)
1937 MARY LEARY DEMEO
1937 MARY FANNING STONE
1937 CLARE HETHERMAN BANSPACH
1938 CATHERINE ‘KAY’ RETTENMYER

1938 EVELYN DUNN MURPHY
1938 HELEN KANE CAOUETTE
1938 SR. M. OLIVE COUPE, RSM
1939 MILDRED DAIGLE
1939 MARGHERITA BUONANNO PUERINI
1940 ROSE LANGAN THAYER
1940 BARBARA SHAW BYRNES
1940 MARY MCMURROUGH
1940 ESTELLE TETREAULT
1940 ANN O’BRIEN THOMPSON
1940 ETHEL LAWLESS POWERS
1940 GERALDINE DANSEREAU SCHENCK
1940 ANTOINETTE GENTILE DELLA SELVA
1941 BIRUTA CIOYS CUNNINGHAM
1941 MADELYN CROTHERS FLAHERTY
1941 ALMA BLAIR NEWMAN
1942 MARY DOLAN DESMOND
1942 MARY KEOUGH MACIOCI
1942 MARY GALLIGAN HANNON
1942 BEVERLY FORCIER
1942 JACQUELINE SPAZIANO GREELEY
1943 SR. M. AGNES GALLOGLY, RSM
1943 CLAIRE AUGER
1943 FRANCES MURPHY BRADFORD
1944 GRACE PAOLANTONIO TURCONE
1944 BARBARA CROWLEY KING
1944 MARY LOU FITZGERALD KAVANAUGH
1944 BARBARA DUFFY MCLAUGHLIN
1944 MARY HASNEY
1944 T. REGINA ‘JEAN’ MCKENNA MCCRAVE

1945 KATHERINE MCMAHON CONNELL
1945 SR. CLAIRE THORPE, RSM (formerly Sr. Ronald) 
1945 EILEEN PERMANENTE GEARY
1945 MARY LEEDER SMITH
1945 ANN MARIE MCSWEENEY
1945 GABRIELLE THIBODEAU MARCOTTE
1945 ANNA MARZILLI TUTALO

1945 ANGELA MCLAUGHLIN SPARGO
1946 ELAINE DAVIS STUBBS
1946 LILLIAN O’CONNOR GILDEA
1947 MARGARET MCCARTHY
1947 PATRICIA DUFFY MIGA
1947 ANITA MCCARTHY SIMMONS
1947 LUCY ROBERTS SULLIVAN
1948 MAUREEN ROBINSON
1948 CAROL KENNEDY MALLOY
1948 ELIZABETH FITZGERALD MEEGAN
1948 PATRICIA MCGOVERN WILSON
1948 MARY GARDELLA ROY
1948 SHIRLEY CHEETHAM CARROLL
1949 LIBBY HOGAN BOYD
1949 BERTHA CRONIN NOLAN
1950 PATRICIA ESSLEY
1950 VIRGINIA DAILEY CAFFERKY
1950 JEAN TABELE MCLAUGHLIN
1950 KATHLEEN MCFADDEN SANTILLI
1951 ELIZABETH DILLON DYER
1951 LAUREEN HOGAN NOURIE
1951 RAE CAHILL WYNNE
1951 CATHERINE FORDE HINDLE
1952 IRMA CAIONE BRODEUR
1952 BARBARA LINDELL MOLLO
1952 MAUREEN MCGRATH GAGNON
1952 SR. JOAN CONNELLY, SSND
1952 BARBARA MARTINELLI GREENE
1952 TERESA CAIMANO CINQUEGRANA
1953 YOLANDA CALITRI
1953 EILEEN VERDI RANALLO
1953 MARJORIE BOUCHARD ANDERSON
1953 PATRICIA DAWSON BORRELLI
1953 RUTH LABOISSONNIERE MALENFANT

1954 MARY HEANEY
1954 FLORENCE REILLY FROBERG
1954 LUCILLE FAZIOLI BIELLO
1955 DIANE LARIVIERE BETHEL
1955 GAIL THOMSON RAGOSTA
1955 JEAN PORRAZZO FOSSA
1956 ANNE GUMBLEY FLEMING-FOGELL
1956 FLORENCE RYAN METCALFE
1957 JOAN DEUEL GLEASON
1959 ANN WHITTAKER ARTEGIAN

1962 KATHLEEN MCMULLEN MAGILL
1963 MAUREEN MCNULTY
1964 MARJORIE CALNAN DEANGELIS
1965 CECILE CASTILLONA CHESTER
1969 MOIRA TOOMEY GALLOGLY
1970 KATHLEEN MCNAMEE
1990 JAMIE DEGREGORY MICHALISKI

1944           HELEN 'TISH' ORR DALEY

1961	   DOLORES BARRY

1954	   CAROL AYLESWORTH PAYNE

1935	   MADELEINE MARTIN DOWNS-MOULTON

1938	   LENORA DUFFY KILLIAN
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        MORE MEMBER MEMORIES (and GLOBAL EXPERIENCES)

	 Mary Wilson Nooney, (age 90) Class of 1941, married John F. Nooney, in 1948.  At that time, she was also attending 
Bryant College in Providence while John had duty at Quonset Naval Base. In 1949, he transferred to the US Army.  Their first tour 
was to Tripler Army Hospital in Hawaii, where Mary received a Bachelor of Education from the University of Hawaii.  From 1953-
54, she taught high school in Honolulu. Thereafter, Mary taught in all the places they lived, including San Antonio Texas, Washington, DC, and 
Germany. From 1942-45, she served in the World War II Women’s Army Corps and then stayed in the WAC Reserves from 1949-68, all concurrent 
with her teaching assignments. Their last duty station was at Fitzsimmons Army Hospital in Aurora Colorado, where she received a Master of 
Education degree in Secondary Education at the University of Colorado. She has lived at the same Aurora residence since 1959.
	 In 1966, they adopted their first son, John F. Nooney II (with whom she lives) and in 1971, they adopted their second 
son, David (both as newborns). John is now 47 years of age. David passed away in 2009 at age 38.  In 1980, Mary lost her loving husband after brain 
surgery, which resulted from a 1945 duty (involving the Atomic bomb) while serving on the USS Haven Hospital that stood 
by at Operation Crossroads.

Mary regularly attended St. Xavier Homecomings when she made annual trips to RI. She wants the Alumnae Association members to 
know how so very lucky she was to attend what may be her last Homecoming (2012). (Although she thinks her attendance at the October 
2014 Homecoming is a possibility!) She loved taking part in the Mass and enjoyed the beautiful luncheon at Quidnessett Country Club. Mary says 
that she has had a ‘good 90 years, with 72 years since graduating’ from St. Xavier Academy. She wishes all of us the ‘best of everything’. And, 
she is very happy that St. Xavier Academy has an Alumnae Association!

	 Catherine Joyce Sullivan, Class of 1961 - A Story About Our Statue --- More than fifty years ago when I was a junior 
at St. Xavier’s, I saw a pin in Tilden Thurber’s window that I loved. Tilden’s was one of the better jewelry stores in the city. The pin 
was not the usual large cameo of a Greek goddess, but a slim and delicate oval cameo of Our Lady. For weeks, I made special trips to that 
window to admire it. One sad day, the pin was no longer there. Life went on, but only barely; I was not consoled. My habit of stopping by Mary’s 
lovely statue in St. Xavier’s courtyard continued through the barren days of February and the bitter winds of March, but somehow my Aves were empty 
and my heart remained bleaker than the weather. I distracted myself with more novel reading than school studies and prayed for Mary to intercede for 
me and make me not want the pin anymore. I knew that my mother was right and that Mary would have agreed with her. It was wrong to want a thing 
so much when I knew that I was well blessed in so many ways. ----  With spring came my seventeenth birthday. My parents and I went out to 
dinner at Johnson’s Hummocks. Mom and Dad gave me a card with money to buy a new dress and then presented me with a little velvet 
box. It was not the pin from Tilden’s, but one very similar and unbelievably more delicate and more beautiful. I had not words, just 
opened-mouthed awe. Immediately I pinned it to the lapel of the navy suit I was wearing. Never much for jewelry, I wore that cameo 
both as pin and pendant for many years. It became my habit to touch it frequently.  Without saying it or even thinking, I was praying.
	 Not long ago, I gave the Madonna cameo to my niece Andrea on her fiftieth birthday. Andrea is a 1978 graduate of St. Xavier's. 
Knowing her prayerfulness, I’m sure she paid her share of visits to that very same statue that I loved. Hopefully, in years to come, she 
will pass it on to her daughter, Katie, who is my Goddaughter. Also hopefully, each of them in turn will form the habit of touching the 
pin as they wear it and the Aves will go on.

	 Grace Dubois Ross, (age 86) Class of 1946, attended her fiftieth reunion in 1996 and other Homecomings thereafter. And 
she is looking forward to attending a Homecoming celebration in the near future - perhaps as near as 2014! ----After 
graduating from St. Xavier’s she spent a few months at Pembroke College.  “I was too young--too immature and not 
ready for college.” That didn’t keep Grace from exploring and doing fantastic things in life. Next she worked for the 
telephone company (for ten years). While there--and still a young, single girl, she decided to take a year off--with a strong 
longing to travel to Morocco. “Thanks to my learning French at St. Xavier’s, along with my desire to travel to Morocco, 
I was asked by the company and government to be a representative, traveling to French North Africa to observe different 
telephone companies.” Grace accepted the challenge with a reward of having her visa and entire expenses covered. She 
enjoyed many countries including Libya and ending in Egypt where she spent time in Cairo. “In all of these travels, I met wonderful 
people. I still have a newspaper from Cairo. Because it’s in pure Arabic, I don’t know a word it says. My picture is on the front page 
dancing with an Indian man. With time, I met a wonderful Saudi Arabian man, the same age as I.  After I returned to RI, I got 
a call from him, asking if I would meet him in New York, as he was a bit apprehensive about being there. He was in awe 
of NYC, its busyness and tall buildings.  He was a wonderful man, but unfortunately our two religions--his Muslim and 
mine Catholic-- did not make for a viable marriage. He got a job in Washington as a Consulate, eventually becoming the 
Saudi Arabian Ambassador for America. ”	

Grace met her husband on a blind date (he passed away four years ago). They had two sons. During that marriage, the family 
traveled to Portugal. Although their marriage lasted ten years they continued to have a wonderful, amicable family relationship.

Not one to give up her wanderlust, Grace decided to take her boys to Spain--at this time their ages were 
approximately ten and eleven. They remained in Spain for a year at a hotel in Malaga. Eventually she bought an apartment in Nerja, 
which she had for thirty years, with her boys going to school there until they were in high school. Her sons are tri-lingual, speaking 
Spanish, German and Arabic. One of her boys is a principal in Florida and the other, living with Grace, is an insurance agent. 
She has a grandson, just graduated from Boston College and a granddaughter, just graduated from East Hampton High School in 
Massachusetts.

Grace loves the education she received at SXA. She may feel that she didn’t have the ‘maturity’ to finish Pembroke.  But 
young ladies who graduated from St. Xavier Academy received what they needed educationally and spiritually, not only to make the 
right decisions in life, but also to follow whatever they chose to do in the world.  Grace proved that!
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    Perhaps you would like to share your story since graduating from SXA .



Abbreviate order if a religious sister

Make check payable (no cash) to: St. Xavier Alumnae Association and mail to P.O. Box 20452, Cranston, RI 02920 

       *Dinners for Religious Sisters of all Orders who graduated from or taught at St. Xavier's are gratis. 

  
FOR HOMECOMING 
RESERVATIONS 
Saturday, October 11, 2014!

                                  of RESERVATIONS @ $35.00 EACH            $___________         
                                     Through October 2015  DUES - $10.00      $___________
 PLEASE -  we count on your DONATION to the Scholarship Fund        $___________     THANK YOU!
                                                                                        TOTAL       $___________

#

We are Nonprofit 501c3 /Tax Deductible

HOMECOMING RESERVATION FORM - FOR SUNDAY OCTOBER 19, 2014

Please Print !

~11:00 o'clock MASS AT ST TIMOTHY'CHURCH~

Tables are arranged according to Class Year

LUNCHEON IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING
AT QUIDNESSETT COUNTRY CLUB

(See DIRECTIONS on first page of newsletter)

 Please write in number of dinners - FISH	          	   CHICKEN                    VEG. LASAGNA## #

Everyone is invited to HOMECOMING SUNDAY Mass and Luncheon

Official Newsletter of the St Francis Xavier Alumnae AssociationVolume 1  Issue 6 September 2014

    No dues for those lovely ladies who have reached their 70th Reunion !

   First______________________ Maiden______________________ Last____________________________

Class_________ Phone_________________________    E-mail ________________________________

 Street___________________________________ City______________________State________Zip______
Check Box if ABOVE is a CHANGE OF ADDRESS

Presence is important,
but if you are unable
to attend, please use
this form for dues and
scholarship donation.

Please Print !

Please complete this form and make out
your check to St. Xavier Alumnae Association and send to P.O. Box 20452, Cranston, RI 02920

Donations are tax-deductible.

Your scholarships are very much appreciated by Catholic High School Students and their families. 
Thank you!  Thank you !

My gift can be matched by my employer  (Please let us know by calling Barbara at 401 828 5751)				  
	

You can honor a cherished relative, classmate or friend with a Memorial or Tribute Scholarship with $500 or MORE .

Memorial Scholarship for:			                Tribute Scholarship for:

                AMOUNT ENCLOSED:    $500	 or more for MEMORIAL Scholarship	 $	         THANK YOU!!         

First Maiden Last



Name:										                       Class Year:

Address:			 

E-mail Address:								        Telephone:

Please Print !

				    Please use another sheet of paper if necessary.

      Alumnae Class Notes and News/Memories for  2015 Newsletter
Send this form/details to Mary Aquino-Dacey, 1 Winterberry Dr. Coventry, RI 02816 / 401 828 2761 

grace14@cox.net or use Contact page at stxavieralumnae.org

New Address				    Promotion					     Retirement
New Job				    Birth						      Honor
Marriage				    Published					     Other
			 

First/Maiden/Last Name:				                            Class Year: 
    

Street:                                                                                      City/State:			             		
   		
E-mail Address:			   Telephone:

Zip
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S  X  A    ALUMNAE
 PLEASE READ IMMEDIATELY
SEND IN YOUR RESERVATIONS BY 

THE DEADLINE DATE FOR  

OCTOBER
HOMECOMING

PLEASE DO NOT FORGET ANNUAL 
DUES AND SCHOLARSHIP FUND !

Homecoming OCTOBER 19, 2014
Mail in reservation form no
later than October 11, 2014.


